From: Hawkes, Trevor

To: MeetingClerk
Subject: FW: AG Land Use Foster Road
Date: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 1:35:36 PM

Public comment for item 7B

From: Rick Johnson <RJohnson@rsglazing.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 1:19 PM

To: Hawkes, Trevor <trevor.hawkes@countyofnapa.org>
Subject: AG Land Use Foster Road

[External Email - Use Caution]

Good Morning our dear Public Servants

| am writing once again to ask that you do serve the people of napa as you pledged when
placed into your position. The people are seeing the attempt to legalize the BY Right
development and rezoning of Ag Lands in an attempt to go around the citizens of our city. We
do not understand why you do not want to listen to the so many people who have come
forward with the concerns of developing on Ag Lands when there is so many other areas more
acceptable and suitable for development. It is appearing that our Public Servants are more
inclined to stand with developers, privatized interests, and attorneys rather than the wish of
the people that have put you in place. It also appears that the attempt to legalize by-right
construction on some of our last precious AG Lands denies the citizens of Napa of their rights
for avoice and is also contrary to the new state laws. With the state of our country right now |
would hope you would value the rights of the people and democracy. We once again beg that
you spare the use of our AG Lands for further Urban Sprawl and value the voice of the people.
Thank you for your time and your service.

Rick Johnson
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